Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager

Office of Purchasing

September 6, 2018
To:  All Known Prospective Bidders

Addendum Number 2:

RE:  Central Energy Plant Control
Specification Number: PD 17-18.089

All:

A Walk-thru of the installed equipment locations is scheduled for Monday, September 10, 2018,
commencing at 8 am CDT. The Walk-thru will start at the Chillers located at the Judicial
Building, 190 W. Government St. South Side of the parking garage on Baylen St.

Contact Buzz Roggenbuck at 850-595-4878, email, abroggenbuck@myescambia.com with the
name and contact information of your firm's attendee if you plan to attend this meeting.

This Addendum Number 2 is furnished to all known prospective Bidders. Please sign and
return one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your proposal as an
acknowledgement of you having received same. You may photo copy for your record.

Sincerely,

2 4 4

Buzz Roggenbuck
Sr. Purchasing Coordinator

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 2:

SIGNED:

COMPANY:

213 South Palafox Place, 27 Floor * Pensacola, Florida 32502

Box 1591 * Pensacola, b




